
 

 
 

 

14th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Re: Barcelona Football Tour 

 

As stated in the original letter, we are hoping to be able to attend a La Liga game whilst 

on our tour of Barcelona.  For many students over the years, this has been the highlight 

of the trip. 

 

Please can you make a payment of £90.00 via the Gateway App by the 1st February 

2024. If we are unsuccessful in purchasing tickets, this money will be refunded. 

 

Please also note that we will be holding a Parents Evening for this trip on Friday 8th 

March 2024 from 4.00pm to 5.00pm in the main hall. 

 

Please bring your child’s passport and UK Global Health Insurance Card to this meeting.  

You can order the UKGHIC card for free through this link: https://www.gov.uk/global-

health-insurance-card.   The card normally takes 2 to 3 weeks to arrive. 

 

At the meeting I will talk through the expectations on the trip, what spending money is 

required, the kit list and the arrangements for the day of departure and return. 

 

I look forward to meeting you at the Parents Evening. Please do not hesitate to contact 

me at the college if you have any further questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

M .Mann 

 

Mr M. Mann 

CTL P.E. 
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